
 

       February 25, 2008 

 

 

 

Ald. Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works 

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 The Commissioner of Public Works, on Thursday, February 21, 2008, 2:00 p.m. (local time), 

received bids for Contract 2-08 (K8-002), Belle Urban System Administrative Office Expansion, and 

submits same for your approval.  The following bids were received: 

 

  Absolute Const. Creative Triad Rasch Const. 

  Enterprises, Inc. Constructors Const., Inc. & Eng., Inc. Bane-Nelson, Inc.  

 

Base Bid $407,000.00 $408,900.00 $422,516.00 $429,800.00 $446,040.76 

Alt. #1 $  26,000.00 $  18,200.00 $  25,510.00 $  21,000.00 $  16,486.00 

Alt. #2 $    3,300.00 $    2,400.00 $    4,300.00 $    5,600.00 $    3,339.00 

Alt. #3 $    1,400.00 $    1,650.00 $    1,110.00 $    2,400.00 $    3,780.00 

Alt. #4 $  12,000.00 $    7,900.00 $  10,700.00 $    5,500.00 $    9,135.00 

Alt. #5 $    9,700.00 $    6,500.00 $    9,200.00 $    7,600.00 $    6,767.25 

Alt. #6 $  23,200.00 $  12,700.00 $  14,900.00 $  18,800.00 $  16,982.70 

Alt. #7 $    7,800.00 $    6,800.00 $    6,050.00 $    6,300.00 $    6,662.25 

Alt. #8 $  14,300.00 $  10,600.00 $    7,600.00 $    2,300.00 $    4,973.85 

Alt. #9 $    1,900.00 $    1,100.00 $    1,400.00 $    1,600.00 $    1,338.75 

 

 This public works project was estimated at $500,000.00 and funding is available in Account 

105.000.9010, BUS Capital Improvement Program. 

 

  Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

  Richard M. Jones 

  Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

      

cc: Mayor Gary Becker 

  Ben Hughes 

 Mike Glasheen 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


